
Diary Dates 
Week 5-  Beginning Monday, 14th August 2017 
Tuesday Ski Trip 3. 
Friday 7 Steps training. 
Week 6-  Beginning Monday, 21st  August 2017 
Tuesday Ski Trip 4. 
Wednesday ALPSS Principals meeting. 
Week 7 -  Beginning Monday, 28th  August 2017 
Monday Naplan online readiness. 
Week 8 -  Beginning Monday, 4th September 2017 
Monday to 

Friday Senior excursion to Ballarat 

Week 9-  -  Beginning Monday, 4th September 2017 
Wednesday 
to Friday Principals Who Teach Conference. 

Week 10 -  Beginning Monday, 18th September 2017 

Mon/Tues Mullengandra Sleep and snore 
excursion. 

Friday Last day of Term 3. 
 

 
 

Early Action For Success. 
On the 16th & 17th August, Mrs Julie Hamilton 
will be returning from the early action for 
success team. Julie will be working very closely 
with Mrs Pullen and Mrs Levey throughout the 
morning. Another terrific initiative for Talbingo 
Public School, to help improve our Students’ 
literacy and numeracy skills. 
 

School Counselor. 
Mr. John D’Alessandro from Tumut, is Talbingo 
Public Schools new school counselor. Mr 
D’Alessandro spent last Monday morning 
getting to know the Students’ and will be 
retuning Monday 28th August, parents are all 
welcome to join us for morning tea at 10am. 
School counselors give valuable assistance to 
Student’s, helping them with their academic 
goals, their social and personal development 
and are fantastic listeners. If your child could 
do with any extra assistance, please contact 
Mrs Levey. 

Mully Sleep & Snore. 
Talbingo Public School are so very privileged, 
to be invited to Mullengandra for a sleep 
over!!!! On Monday 18th September, children 
will be setting off for an action packed 2 days 
of activities. Stay tuned for more information, 
permission note will be sent home soon. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
“POP”- A New Way To Pay. 

Talbingo Public School now has an exciting 
new way for parents’ to make payments. It is 
now possible for parents to make online 
payments to the school for amounts owing for 
Students’, via a secure payment page hosted 
by Westpac. Payments can be made using 
either a Visa or MasterCard, credit or debit 
card. The page is simply accessed from the 
front page of the schools website by selection 
$ Make a payment. 
The new POP payment option is a fantastic, 
easy system to use and we hope all our 
parents will love this new payment option. If 
you have any trouble using the new system, 
please feel free to come and see Lisa and she 
will help you. 
 
 
 
 

Skiing. 
Students’ have fortunately been blessed with 
another fantastic day of skiing at Mount 
Selwyn.  Tuesday was a magic day with the 
sun shining and some beautiful fresh snow for 
us all to play in. Tuesday, 15th August students’ 
will be heading up the mountain again for 
another fun filled day. A big thank you to Mrs 
Levey and all those involved for all their hard 
work in organizing these fantastic days for our 
Students’ to enjoy.  
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One of our new Kindy’s for 2018, Angus 
Stuart is having a great time at our 
transition programs, every Wednesday 
morning. 


